
Holiday Activity and Food Programme
Team

holidayactivityprogramme@sutton.gov.uk
Date: 25/10/2021

Ref: HAFChristmas 2021

Dear Parent / Carer

Holiday Activities and Food Programme - Christmas Holiday

Sutton Council is delighted to inform you that it will be delivering the Department for
Education's funded Holiday Activity and Food (HAF) programme during the upcoming
Christmas holidays. The HAF programme is the provision of activities for one week during the
Christmas holidays. The delivery will be between (20th-31st Dec) for school-aged pupils
(reception to year 11). Children and young people who are eligible for Free School Meals will
be able to access a funded place as part of the HAF programme and could access up to 16
hours of free activities.

Sutton Council is working in partnership with local holiday clubs and schemes to provide
places as part of the HAF programme within their current provision for children and young
people to develop their existing skills or the opportunity to learn a new one. Some of the
activities available are sports, crafts, cooking, music, martial arts and various workshops.

Details of the activities available and how to book are published on the Sutton Council website
www.sutton.gov.uk/HAF Parents should refer to this letter when booking their place directly
with the holiday club provider.

To find out more about the HAF programme or how to book a free activity please visit Sutton
Council’s website www.sutton.gov.uk/HAF
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If you require support to access the website or require further information please contact
holidayactivityprogramme@sutton.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

Holiday Activity and Food Programme Team

London Borough of Sutton
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